OTI AWARDED A CONTRACT WITH OMAN GAS COMPANY TRAINING

Following the successful delivery of Major Emergency Management Training to 100

senior personnel from Oman Gas Company (OGC), Occupational Training Institute %

(OTI) in partnership with their associates SAFER Training has been awarded another etttk aa
Occupational Training Institute L.L.C

contract. OTIl and SAFER Training are currently providing technical services to review,

benchmark to good practice and recommend improvements to the OGC Permit to Work System.

The project involved initial field visits to audit and collect information so that recommendations for
improvement could be provided to Senior Management. The scale of the initiative and service being provided has

involved extensive consultation and communication with the OGC operations teams locate throughout the

various regions of Oman.

Recently, a workshop was held at the Crowne Plaza
Hotel, with over 20 senior managers from OGC. The
interactive presentations provided an opportunity to
discuss the key findings from the PTW System
reviews, and the recommendations prior to
implementation of the changes and issue of new

procedures.

OGC Senior Management Team congratulated OTI /
SAFER Training for the quality of work produced, and
the professionalism displayed throughout the
process and commented that they look forward to

working with OTI / SAFER Training on future

projects.




